
Lace up your shoes and join us as
we celebrate the 20th anniversary
of the Walk-a-Mile In My Shoes Rally,
dedicated to advocating for mental
health services. Let's walk together
towards a brighter future, one step
at a time. Join us in making a
difference and showing support for
those who need it. Walk with us,
because every step counts in the
journey towards mental health
awareness!

REGISTER BY:
8/9/2024 Or call Rachelle at

(989)466-4131

Sign up at the Alma
Font Desk

Thursday, 12th September
DEPART GIHN 9 AM

4 PM RETURN

FREE 
T-SHIRT

*limited seats

A free shuttle bus will
leave  GIHN to take to the
Lansing Capitol Building 


